
 
 

Hello, my name is Allison Langham Putrow. The last name is L-A-N-G-H-A-M-P-U-T-R-O-W and I am 

a taxpayer at 1323 Bayard Ave St. Paul 55116. And I've been trying to submit comments via your 

email, which is listed on verification that we received as contact with a capital C-Council with a capital 

C at ci.stpaul.mn.us. And I have not been able to get this through. I am calling about the 

Griggs/Scheffer paving and lighting phase and I am extremely upset with how this is being handled. 

The work that they did over the summer was extremely disruptive and continually continue to add 

stress to my 100-year old house’s foundation in a way that is unreasonable. But the worst problem is 

that the paving replacement that has been done is terrible. It is having areas that are more than an 

inch lower than the rest of the road. This is dangerous. This is already causing damage to peoples’ 

cars, suspensions, and in the winter this is going to fill with snow and ice and be incredibly 

dangerous. I do not believe that I should be paying $5,616.00 for the road to be the way that it is. I 

would have been fine paying that amount if the road was left how it had been paved last year. Thank 

you and again, my phone number is 612-669-6395. 

 


